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Arthur Medical Centre Patient Participation Group

PPG COMMITTEE MEETING
Monday 25th September 2023 – 5pm 
	Present for all items


	Azeem Climie (AC) James Parish (JP) Jayne Baker(JB) Martin Allsopp (MA)  Ross Watson (RW)  Jane Watson (JW)  

Rebecca Wagg (RW)  Helen Gregory (HG) Hilary Pope (HP) Aimee Summerfield (AS)

	Guests/Speakers
	

	Apologies
	


           Agenda
1. Review of Previous Minutes
2. Building and other Practice Update (AC)
3. Potential vaccination support/programme/age groups 

4. Members Feedback
5. Phlebotomy status 
6. AOB
Notes and actions arising from the above are listed below.
	Issue


	Notes and any actions required


	By whom
	By when

	Review of Previous Minutes 
	AC presentation for the town hall meeting which has been shared with all members. 
	
	

	Practice Update (AC)
Practice Update (AC)
	Staff updates 
See presentation. 

Key Performance Indicators 
See presentation. 
Friends & Family 

Our friends and family feedback has been reintroduced and we currently have a 90% satisfaction rate. 
Winter Pressures 
We are planning a meeting discuss winter pressures and how we manage demand, this may mean that we re-visit the appointment system to help cope with the pressures. 

Town Hall meeting 
(See presentation) thanks to all members for joining as this was a success. Next meeting date TBC. Planned discussion a day in the life of: Reception, GP, Nurse etc. 
Building plan 
(see presentation) JW&RW to discuss with Lindsey Farnsworth at Amber Valley Council to request assistance in moving forward as quickly as possible. 
	JW&RW – To contact AVC 
	

	Potential vaccination support/programme/age groups (AC) 
	We plan to start the Flu & Covid vaccine programme Saturday 30th September and plan to run this every Weds, Fri & Sat throughout October. If anyone from the committee is able to volunteer their time to assist with managing the carpark and queue system on Saturdays then we would be grateful. MA to assist on the 30th Sept. 
	
	

	Members Feedback
	Q1.) Why has reception changed its name to Care Navigators – AS explains that this is due to the team now navigating patients to the service most suitable for their needs rather than booking everything in with the GP, the patient gets to see a clinician specialised in a particular area depending on the needs of the patient. 

Q2.) Email received from Hannah Morton @ ICB stating that recent patient feedback from a patients concern over the lack of progress on a referral has caused a discussion around what percentage of time a practice is spending chasing referrals. The one in question (unknown practice) said that they were spending 23% of their time chasing referrals. The committee would like to know if we are spending the same time as this. 
	AS – To check time spending chasing referrals with admin 
	

	Phlebotomy status
	MA has emailed the ICB at the beginning of September regarding phlebotomy however hasn't received a response. AC to get point of contact for MA to re-email the letter. 
	AC 
	

	AOB
	
	
	


NEXT MEETING Monday 4th December 5pm in the meeting room 

Recipients, please report any errors or omissions to Aimee Summerfield immediately for correction
